
From: MENZA Candice
To: MENZA Candice
Subject: UE 352 comments on the proposed schedule
Date: Thursday, January 24, 2019 4:35:47 PM

To UE 352 Parties,
 
This email is a follow-up to our prehearing conference yesterday.  At the conference I indicated that
parties could let me know by Friday (tomorrow) whether they wish to file written comments on the
two proposed procedural schedules.  Staff has now indicated that they will file written comments.  I
am setting a deadline of close of business Tuesday, January 29, 2019 for any written comments.  Any
written comments should be filed on Tuesday, as I do not plan to allow any responsive comments.
 
Thank you,
 
Sarah Rowe
Administrative Law Judge
Oregon Public Utility Commission
Tel: 503-378-6106
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